

St. Jude's Church of England Primary School

Regent Road, Herne Hill, London SE24 0EL

Tel: 0207 274 2883 ~ E-mail: admin@st judes.lambeth.sch.uk Headteacher: Miss Alexandra New ~ Deputy Headteacher: Mr David Winn

31st January 2020

Dear Applicant

Thank you for your interest in the position of the classteacher post here at St Jude's. As Headteacher of St Jude's I am looking forward to appointing a creative and innovative teacher to join our team in the Summer Term 2020.

St Jude's is a small, successful school which has huge potential to go from strength to strength, because of the hard working and energetic team that is here. Parents are supportive and we have a very active PTA here. We have close links with St Mathew's Church and our local Baptist Church, our Christian Values underpin all that we achieve here. Both Newly Qualified Teachers and more experienced teachers will receive excellent support from the team here, as well as enjoy a range of Continued Professional Development Opportunities.

In my five and a half years that I have been at St Jude's, I have felt welcomed into this friendly community and I am sure a new classteacher will be too. To join our team would be an exciting opportunity for you to make a real difference.

Visits are most welcome, I look forward to hearing from you.

Please address your application to Ms. Kelly Jackson, at the above address.

Regards

Alexandra New

Miss Alexandra New

Headteacher



























